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From: Jane Hickson <J.Hickson@farsleyspringbank.co.uk>
Sent: 07 May 2014 14:25
To: EDUC School Organisation
Subject: Farsley Springbank Expansion Proposal: Statutory Notice
Attachments: Farsley Springbank stat notice response May 14.doc

Please find attached a response from the school and governing body as the  Statutory Notice period for 
the proposed expansion of Farsley Springbank Junior School comes to an end. 
  
If you need anything further from either the governing body or the headteacher please do not hesitate to 
get in touch. 
  
Regards. 
  
Jane Hickson  
Chair of Governors 
Farsley Springbank Junior School 
0771 787 1754 (daytime)/0113 2040755 (eve only) 
j.hickson@farsleyspringbank.co.uk 
  



           
 
         Tuesday 6th May 2014 

 
 
 
 
Dear Director of Children’s Services, 
 
The full governing body of Farsley Springbank Junior School met just before 
the Statutory Notice period and, as per the previous response, are still in full 
favour of the proposals set out during the Consultation period to expand 
Farsley Springbank Junior School to a two form entry primary school for 
September 2015. 
 
Governors feel that the discussions with Leeds City Council regarding the 
proposed building plans have been effective and useful and are in full 
agreement with the draft building proposals.  We hope that the productive 
dialogue that we have experienced to date with Denise Finch and her team 
will continue.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Jane Hickson, Chair of Governors & Sharon Percival, Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
             
 



1

From: Joanne Todd <joanne.todd@Westroyd.leeds.sch.uk>
Sent: 02 May 2014 15:06
To: EDUC School Organisation
Subject: Farsley Expansion
Attachments: governors response during statutory notice May13.doc

Please find attached a response from Westroyd Governors to be documented during the statutory notice.
  
Many Thanks  
  
Jo Todd  



HEADTEACHER  MISS JOANNE TODD, B.Ed. Hons, NPQH 
WESTROYD INFANT SCHOOL & NURSERY                
FRANCES STREET 
FARSLEY    : 
LS285BH              
                                                                                                                                                                                 
        Telephone: 
(0113) 2551601 Infants  
(0113) 25741`78 Nursery 
(0113) 2569484 Fax 
Web site: WWW.westroydinfantschool.co.uk                                                                                                                                                              
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

30 April 2014 
 
 
 
 
The full governing body of Westroyd Infant School and Nursery have met during 
the Statutory Notice period and as per the previous response are still in full favour 
of the proposals set out in the Consultation period. 
 
Governors feel that the discussions with Leeds City Council regarding the 
proposed building plans have been effective and useful and as a result of this are 
in full agreement with the draft building proposals.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ian Cotton 
Chair Governors 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 
 

Children are our priority 
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